
 

 

 
Update: Diamond Bar Golf Course Renovation – Fall 2022 

As part of the planned freeway improvements to the SR-57/SR-60 Confluence Project, the Diamond Bar 
Golf Course was temporarily closed on September 1, 2021. Over the past year, renovations have been 
underway on the course and its support facilities, improving overall operations and golfing experience.  
The course is scheduled to reopen in 2023. 

 
 
If you have been recently traveling along the SR-57/SR-60, you can’t miss the new Diamond Bar 
Golf Course boundary poles. They are tall, reaching as high as 170 feet into the air!  Modern golf 
clubs help golfers hit the ball farther and higher. To better protect vehicles traveling on the SR-
57/SR-60, the old fence line was removed, and taller boundary poles were installed as an overall 
enhancement to the course. It took an estimated half-million square feet of netting to cover the 
length of the course. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

New out-of-bounds poles along SR-57/SR-60 Confluence 

 
 

The demolition of existing cart paths, the old maintenance building and drainage culverts, left a 
huge pile of concrete to haul away, but the project had different plans. They brought in a rock 
crusher and recycled the concrete to be used again for the base of new cart paths, access roads 
and construction of the new maintenance facility. 7500 cubic yards of recycled material will be 
utilized on site. This process reduces the number of trucks entering and exiting the project on to 
local streets and limits having to haul old concrete to landfills. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Demo of old cart 
paths 

Concrete debris pile Rock Crusher Recycled material for 
use at DBGC 



 
 

 

 

The new maintenance facility is taking shape and grading crews are roughing out new fairways, 
bunkers, and greens for those holes that were relocated to make room for the SR-57/SR-60 
Confluence Project improvements.  All work continues to progress, and the course is on target 
to reopen in 2023.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Closing Information 
Please note that all golf course facilities remain closed during these renovations, with no public 
access to the course by motorized vehicles, bikes, or foot traffic. Full plans of the renovations and 
improvements are available at www.sgvcog.org/5760project. Future golf tournament and banquet 
information/reservations may be acquired by calling (909) 861-8282. 
 
Highlights of Golf Course Improvements  

• Redesign layouts of holes 3,6 and 9 
• All 18 tee boxes and fairways to be renovated  
• All 18 greens and sand traps to be renovated  

 
Alternative Golf Courses:  

• During the closure of Diamond Bar Golf Course, the community has several other nearby 
public golf courses to use which have comparable green fees, costs, and facilities. 

• For a map and list of alternative golf courses go to www.sgvcog.org/5760project-dbgc   

We appreciate your ongoing patience during the temporary closure of the golf course and look 
forward to welcoming you back in 2023. 
 
Stay informed! Sign up for construction and project updates at www.sgvcog.org/5760project   
or text 5760project to 22828. 
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Grading new fairways, bunkers, and greens New maintenance facility 
under construction 

中文信息 
 

한국어 정보 Para información en español 


